
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 

 

29. Properties located at 240 Waterloo Street and 358 Horton Street East (OZ-8598) 

 
• Laverne Kirkness, Kirkness Consulting, on behalf of the applicant – expressing 

appreciation to the staff; expressing support for the staff recommendation; 
indicating that it is a nice addition that fits well; and, indicating that the 
recommendation has been considered by the London Advisory Committee on 
Heritage. 


